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The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the United Nations Office and other
international organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the
High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR), Committee on the Rights of
Persons with Disabilities (CRPD), and has the honor to inform the composition of
the Brazilian delegation to the Committee’s dialogue with the country, scheduled to

take place on the 25" and 26™ of August 2015:

e Pepe Vargas, Minister-Chief of the Secretariat for Human Rights of the
Presidency of the Republic (Head of Delegation);

e Regina Maria Cordeiro Dunlop, Ambassador, Permanent Representative of
Brazil to the United Nations Office in Geneva;

e Mara Cristina Gabrilli, Congresswoman, Federal Parliament;

e Ricardo Tadeu Marques da Fonseca, Justice at the Regional Labor Court at
the 9th Region;

e Mauro Eduardo Cardoso Silva, Secretary of the State of Piaui for the
Inclusion of Persons with Disabilities;

e Antonio José do Nascimento Ferreira, National Secretary for the
Promotion of the Rights of Persons with Disabilities;

e Luis Oliveira Ramos, National Secretary for Accessibility and Urban
Projects of the Ministry of Cities;



Marianne Pinotti, Secretary of the City of Sdo Paulo for Persons with
Disabilities and Persons with Reduced Mobility;

Marco Antonio Castilho Carneiro, Superintendent of the State of Rio de
Janeiro for Policies for Persons with Disabilities;

Joao Lucas Quental Novaes de Almeida, Minister-Counsellor of the
Permanent Mission of Brazil to the United Nations Office in Geneva;

Marco Pérez, Director of Department of Health and Occupational Safety of
the Ministry of Social Security;

Maria José Freitas, Director for Benefits of the Ministry of Social
Development;

Martinha Clerete Dutra dos Santos, Director for Policies of Special
Education of the Ministry of Education;

Flavio Henrique de Souza, President of the National Council of the Right of
Persons with Disabilities;

Fernanda Maria Pessoa Di Cavalcanti, General Coordinator of the Project
for the Insertion of Persons with Disabilities of the Ministry of Labor and
Employment;

Vera Lucia Ferreira Mendes, General Coordinator for the Health of
Persons with Disabilities at the Ministry of Health;

Jodo Adilberto Pereira Xavier, Counsellor at the National Council of the
Right of Persons with Disabilities;

Francisco Figueiredo de Souza, Second Secretary at the Permanent Mission
of Brazil to the United Nations Office in Geneva;

Lucas Vinicius Sversut, Second Secretary at the Permanent Mission of
Brazil to the United Nations Office in Geneva,;

Rafael Rodrigues Soares, Second Secretary at the Permanent Mission of
Brazil to the United Nations Office in Geneva;



e Anderson Sant'Anna, Advisor at the National Secretariat for the Promotion
of the Rights of Persons with Disabilities of the Secretariat for Human Rights
of the Presidency of the Republic;

e Maira Ervolino Mendes, Chancellery Officer at the Permanent Mission of
Brazil to the United Nations Office in Geneva;

e Renato Jaqueta Benine, Technical Assistant of Congresswoman Mara
Cristina Gabrilli;

e Kesia Silva de Sousa, Personal Assistant of Congresswoman Mara Cristina
Gabrilli;

e Sandra Regina Cavalcante, Personal Assistant of Justice Ricardo Tadeu
Marques da Fonseca.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to

renew to the OHCHR the assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 17 August 2015.
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